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26th July 2010

Circular No. 013/10

Re: Dexedrine (Dexamfetamine) Tabs. 5mg.

Dear Pharmacist,

I refer to Dexedrine which was included in a notification dated January 1997 in respect
of products approved by the Department of Health & Children for reimbursement on the
GMS Scheme on an exceptional basis.

Dexedrine will no longer be available from Central Pharmacy, which will cease
operating as a wholesaler shortly.

With effect from the 1st August 2010, the above product will be available for purchase
from United Drug until such time as other wholesalers also amend their respective
wholesaler’s licenses. 

Claims for this product should now be submitted using the following drug code –

Dexedrine (Dexamfetamine) (ULM) Tabs. 5 mg. 28 (A) - 20900

Your cooperation in this matter is much appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Patrick Burke
Primary Care Reimbursement Service


